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For Immediate Release






August 8, 2016
Contact:  Jeff Roach
608/221-3821 / jroach@agcwi.org
AGC of Wisconsin to Recognize State Representative Kulp
On Wednesday August 24th, the AGC of Wisconsin will recognize 69th District State Representative Bob Kulp as an AGC Legislator of the Year. Representative Kulp helped lead the effort to save municipalities, school districts and other tax-exempt entities millions of dollars by passing Wisconsin Act 126, which changed the process in which contractors and tax-exempt entities manage State sales tax on construction materials.

The award presentation ceremony is will take place at 11:30 a.m. on Wednesday, August 24th at the Marshfield Area Chamber of Commerce & Industry in Marshfield. Media is invited to attend.

Representative Kulp was first elected to the Wisconsin State Assembly in 2013 and is currently serving his second term as a State Representative. 
For more information about AGC of Wisconsin, visit www.agcwi.org.  
About the AGC of Wisconsin
AGC of Wisconsin is one of 64 chapters of the AGC of America, the strongest, oldest and most widely respected construction association in the country.  The chapter provides its’ 650+ members and affiliated firms with a comprehensive array of Educational, Safety, Legal, Environmental, Legislative, Public Relations, Labor Relations, Industry Relations and Bidding Information services and is the recognized leader of the construction industry in the State of Wisconsin.
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